Keith and Heather Jones
#6 — 2030 Squaw Valley Cr.
Whistler, BC VON 1B2

Via email: corporate@whistler.ca
December 14, 2020

The Council and Mayor
Whistler, BC

Regarding: re-zoning application RZ1157 (5298 Alta Lake Rd.)

To the Council and Mayor Whistler:

We have been long time members of the Whistler community. In our opinion, the re-
development proposal at 5298 Alta Lake Rd. has not been well considered and is not in the best
interests of the Whistler community. We oppose it.

Specifically, it is too dense and will vastly alter the environment at Nita Lake. Further, nightly
rentals via AirBNB or VRBO or such other platform is not in the community’s best interests.

Why the rush to rezone something that could be much better?

Sincerely,

Keith and Heather Jones




